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Hall, Renee

From: Douglas Pepe <dougpepe.dp@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 1:47 PM
To: City Council and Mayor
Subject: Former Petrol Station/ Car Wash on Corner of S. Franklin & Lincoln Way

[External Email] 

 
Greetings Esteemed Mayor & Concil,  
 
    Is there a process of developing/demolishing/rebuilding of the former petrol station & car wash on 
the corner of South Franklin Avenue & Lincoln Way? 
 
Thank you for your consideration & time, 
Doug Pepe 
3539 Tripp St 
Ames, IA 
50014 


